Date: 1/9/06

To Whom It May Concern:

Fisher College is supportive of the proposal of the Department of Statistics to change credit hours in Statistics 133 from 4 to 5.

Stat 133 is a course which the Department of Statistics offers in support of the undergraduate business curriculum.  It is followed by Business Administration:  Management Sciences 330.  The two courses use the same text, and are therefore coordinated across our two faculties.

Statistics and Business faculty meet several times over the last six months to review the two course sequence and agree on changes to the two courses.  Among the changes proposed for Stat 133 are increased use of business examples, cases, and data analysis software.  Statistics proposes increasing the credit hour value from 4 to 5 to permit an additional recitation hour for the course in order to support these objectives.

We are pleased to concur with their proposal.  Should further information be required, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jay Yutzey

Director

Undergraduate Programs

Fisher College of Business

